
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 24, 2024 
 

Item 21, Report No. 27 of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 24, 2024. 
 
 
 

21. NEW BUSINESS –TREELAWN BOULEVARD/ISLINGTON AVENUE 
INTERSECTION TRAFFIC STUDY 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that based on the 
longstanding and ongoing complaints about lack of safety exiting 
from Treelawn Boulevard in Kleinburg onto Islington Avenue, a traffic 
study be undertaken for this intersection and a report be brought 
forward for consideration by Committee of the Whole in Q4 of 2024. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate. 

  




